
 

 

 

Aenean a magna vel pede vestibulum rhoncus. 
Nulla cursus orci quis tortor. 

Rob, Kathleen, 

Ann and Steven     

FAREWELL  

Thank you LUC community for your thoughtful send off on our last Sunday in church 

on March 8, 2020.  We will miss our church family, which has been such a large part 

of our life over these past 15 years.  As we reflect on our years in Lennoxville, we 

cherish memories of the fellowship, friendships and connections with all the people of 

LUC.   We enjoyed gathering together and being treated to uplifting music on 

Sundays, and particularly appreciated the opportunities given to Rob and Kathleen to 

play in church.  We are going to miss you!  We look forward to joining you on a 

Sunday morning when we visit Lennoxville. 
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